PUBLIC MEETING

VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL
PRESENTATION OF BUDGET TO THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Flower Hill will be held on the 23rd day of March, 2020 at 7:30 pm.   This meeting will be held by teleconference pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1.  The purpose of this meeting is for the presentation of the 2020-21 tentative budget to the Board of Trustees. 
While this meeting will be open to the public there will be no “in-person” location or “in-person” public involvement. 
If you would like to listen in to the proceedings, you may join from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/900114365
You can also dial in using your phone. 
United States: +1 (646) 749-3122 
Access Code: 900-114-365
The meeting will be recorded and later transcribed.
You may view the proposed tentative budget on the website:

http://villageflowerhill.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/2020-21-tentative.pdf
By Order of the Board of Trustees
Ronnie Shatzkamer, Village Administrator

Flower Hill, New York

Dated: March 20, 2020
